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May 14, 2021 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming House Bill 2504 Spring 2020 Deadline 
 

PAR Analysis 
OPA staff have concluded their reviews of undergraduate degree program assessment reports. 

Kara Page, the office’s Senior Administrator for Academic and Non-Academic Assessment, will 

begin analyzing data from the PAR evaluations to provide one-page summary reports to 

department chairs and program coordinators this summer. Analyzing the data is a massive 

undertaking but is important to provide quality feedback for improvement to departments on 

their degree program assessment.  

 

Update on NSSE/FSSE Task Force 
The NSSE/FSSE Task force met on Tuesday, May 11.  We are proud of our productive 

collaboration with DDEI and TrUE.  Due to our joint efforts, we have achieved a 24.4% NSSE 

response rate, and a 25.8% FSSE response rate thus far. The FSSE concluded at the end of April 

while the NSSE officially closes on May 16th, so a few more responses may trickle in over the 

next few days.  

 

An email message was sent to Dean Jesse Perez Mendez to remind him of our involvement with 

the NSSE, and to inform him that data will be available in September 2021.  The group’s next 

meeting will be in late fall, where we will discuss morphing the task force into a data analysis 

group.  A screenshot of the email sent to Dean Mendez is provided below: 
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Dr. Dora Epstein-Jones Named Spring 2020 Assessment Spotlight 
 

Spring IE Committee Meeting 
The Spring IE Committee Meeting was held on Wednesday, May 12 with 24 participants in 

attendance. The following items were discussed: 
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OPA will reach out to the new members and invite them to the Fall IE Committee Meeting at 

the beginning of the fall semester. 

 

Chair Meetings for COBA and M&C are Scheduled 
OPA has begun scheduling Annual Assessment Review meetings with department chairs. 

Beginning in June, the meetings will be scheduled for 30 minutes and held via Teams. We have 

already scheduled meetings with the department chairs in the College of Media and 

Communication as well as the Area Coordinators in Rawls College of Business. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Tumblers are Distributed to Fifth-Year Report Contributors 

OPA staff have begun distributing the thank you gifts for the Fifth-Year contributors. Of 

approximately 180 contributors, around 60 (or a third) of the tumblers have been delivered or 

mailed to recipients. The tumblers have been received well by the contributors and many have 

stated they are excited to put them to use. OPA hopes to have the remaining tumblers 

delivered by the end of May, as many of the remaining contributors are scattered around 

campus.  
 

 


